
 
 
To:  Parkers in Lot 1 (In-building vehicle and secured bike parking) 
 
From:   Kristin Pabst - Property Management 
 
Date:  September 23, 2024 
 
RE:  Enhanced garage security – Timeline update 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who has updated their contact information over the past few weeks. As you 
may have noticed, the access readers have been installed, though they are not yet activated. Our 
tech team is working on activating them, and we anticipate going live on Monday, September 30th. 
 
If you haven’t yet completed the survey to add your mobile access permission for the garage, 
please do so as soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact 
propertymanager@themart.com. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
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